
Extension of 20mph zone – Giggs Hill Road in Thames Ditton  
 
Statement of Reasons 
 
The proposed speed limit adjustment in Thames Ditton is to encourage lower vehicle 
speeds and reduce the severity of any collisions by lowering the speed limit from 
30mph to 20mph.  The scheme has been promoted by the locally elected member 
and complies with Surrey County Council’s Setting local speed limits policy 
Delegated approval to proceed with these proposals and the associated TRO has 
been received from the Highways Engagement & Commissioning Manager. 
 
The speed limit is proposed to be lowered on the following roads: - 
 

(a) Giggs Hill Road from its southern junction with Portsmouth Road in a northerly 
direction to a point 35m south of the junction with Watts Road 

 


